Friday 9th October, 2020

S

Dear Reception Parents and Carers,

Re. Phonics in Reception

Don't worry if you missed our phonics workshops this week. You can find out all the information you need below:

<u>Here</u> is an explanation of what phonics is.

Here is an overview of Read Write Inc, our phonics programme.

Here is a guide on how to say the sounds.

Finally, <u>here</u> is a guide for how you can help at home.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch with your child's teacher or myself via the school office.

Kind regards,

Sarah Paxton (Assistant Head Teacher)